
 

 
 

 

 

 

POLICY STATEMENT 

The	policies	and	bylaws	of	the	Friends	of	Public	Radio	Arizona	(FPRAZ)	are	intended	to	apply	only	
to	the	volunteer	members	of	the	FPRAZ	Board	of	Directors	and	FPRAZ	volunteers	who	participate	
in	FPRAZ	activities.	The	FPRAZ	policies	and	bylaws	are	not	intended	to	supersede,	override	or	
supplant	applicable	Human	Resources	or	Personnel	policies	and	procedures	applicable	to	
employees	of	the	Maricopa	County	Community	College	District.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Adopted	by	Board	Resolution	on	March	21st,	2019	


